
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

Opening Hymn - SDAH 86 - How Great Thou Art
Facilitator: Chris Levy 
Panel: Peter Walton, Florence Allen, Erna Herteliu, Ioan 
Herteliu

ADULT SABBATH SCHOOL is meeting in person at 
church with two classes currently from 10am to 11am. 
The lessons will also be accessible via Zoom.
Details on the eBulletin.

CHILDREN’S SABBATH SCHOOL
There are two groups running online. Kindergarten/ 
Primary and Junior/Earlyteen. 
If anyone would like access to the login details, please 
contact Yvonne Ishida at ishida.yvonne@gmail.com. 

AUTUMN GALA CONCERT has been canceled.

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements - Micael Dragojevich

Meditation - Psalm 103
Opening prayer -  Michael Dragojevich

Theme Song: ‘I, the Lord of Sea and Sky, SOF 830
Children’s Story - Donna Fletcher-Brian

Hymns of Praise: ‘Be Still’, SOF 40
‘Come, Now is the Time to Worship’

Family Prayer - Mr & Mrs Nalli
Scripture Reading - Matthew 11: 28 & 29 (ESV), 

Dilaila Bermeo-Espinal
Special item - ‘Make me a Servant’, 
Angeline Jeyasundar & Alice Joseph

Sermon - ‘The Heart of Jesus’, Pastor Llew Edwards
Closing hymn -  ‘Draw me Close to You’

Benediction - Pastor Llew Edwards
Postlude

PARALLEL SERVICE
At the Cedar Sycamore room, from 11 am.

“Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I 
will give you rest. Take my yoke upon you and learn from 
me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will fi nd 

rest for your souls.” Matthew 11:28-29

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR GEERT TAP
gtap@secadventist.org.uk - 07747568942

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

CHURCH CLERK - MILIMO MUMBO
Milimo.mumbo@outlook.com - 07508 569757
STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC

info@spcm.org.uk
TREASURY DEPARTMENT

treasury@stanboroughchurch.org
BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM

jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WELCOME TO
STANBOROUGH PARK CHURCH



ANNOUNCEMENTS

WELFARE DEPARTMENT operates every week – 
usually two mornings – if you wish to make donations 
please contact Pat to arrange when to bring the 
donations to the welfare centre. The donations must 
not be left on the church/centre premises.

THE ADVENTURERS CLUB is looking for keen and 
eager councillors to join our club to teach children 
between the ages of 4-6. Please, contact Megan 
Joseph if you want to help.

Jean Hinks and family wish to thank the church 
family for their many cards and messages of love and 
sympathy since Peter left us. Your words of comfort 
and care have been much
appreciated at this sad time.

The flowers at the church are offered in celebration of 
Thespina’s 13th birthday. We praise and thank God for 
His protective hand over her life. “For you formed my 
inward parts; you knitted me together in my mother’s 
womb.” Psalm 139:13.

The white flowers are the gift of the Adebayo family 
following the celebration of the life of Victoria Joseph 
(Gillian’s mother)  on Wednesday 10th November.

We would like to express thanks to everyone who 
participated in the Week of Prayer. May God continue 
to Bless us as we unite our efforts to spread the 
Gospel.

PLEASE PRAY FOR:
- Donna Wray, recovering from surgery.
- Adewale Ademuyiwa.
- Bronwen Atkinson and for her husband, Roy.
- Pastor Terry and family.
- Ken Spicer.
- Lydia and Les Dean, Becca and Nick and the rest of 
the family.
- Keep praying for all those who need God’s healing.

.GIVING OFFERINGS BY BANK TRANSFER
Account Number: 40650561 Sort Code: 60-00-08 
Account Name: Stanborough Pk Church Seventh 
Account Type: Business
Reference: Name and Gift Aid No
If using Gift Aid or funds other than church budget 
offering or you need a receipt please email the treasury 
department with the details including.
Thank you to all the faithful members who continue to 
give their tithes and offerings.

SOCIAL DISTANCING AT CHURCH 
We wish all our members to feel welcome and safe 
to attend church. If you wish to attend church and 
to remain socially distanced, please sit downstairs 
and please wear a mask. If you are happy to sit in 
closer proximity to others please use the balconies. 
Hand sanitising and mask-wearing is encouraged in 
all areas. We appreciate your consideration of each 
other’s views as we worship and fellowship together.

PRAYER MEETING ON WEDNESDAY AT 7PM.
Zoom Meeting ID: 863 3281 2854 Password: 063944.

ADRA VIRTUAL GIFT BOX APPEAL 2021: This year 
our Virtual Gift Box campaign will benefit children 
in rural Chad. We would like to provide them with a 
basic school kit, a hygiene pack and a toy. We ask 
you to donate £10 per child on www.justgiving.com/
campaign/GiftboxesforChad2021 or, send us a cheque.

ADRA ANNUAL APPEAL - going up!
We give praise and thanks to God that the funds 
for ADRA keep rising.  If you would like to join this 
endeavour by acknowledging a birthday or to give 
thanks to God by donating to ADRA - please go to 
https:justgiving.com/fundraising/Audrey-Balderstone1 
Thank you.

SUBSCRIBE TO THE CHURCH EBULLETIN and get 
all announcements in your email every Friday morning. 
Register on the website (www.stanboroughpark.
adventistchurch.org.uk/ebulletin) or send an email to 
jef@stanboroughpark.org

FRIDAY NIGHT SOUP RUN into London to assist 
the rough sleepers is in need of Men’s winter clothes 
especially warm jumpers, jeans, warm jackets, socks, 
underwear, sleeping bags, toiletries. If you wish to 
donate these items please contact Pat Walton on 
07788311097 to arrange when to bring the items to the 
Welfare centre.


